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Consultation 56: proposed changes in the 

regulatory documents for transmission 

May 16th, 2022 

Fluxys Belgium is proposing adjustments to its access code for transmission with a 

focus on changes for the subscription and allocation of Services on Dunkirk LNG. 

The consultation starts on May 16th and ends on June 6th 2022 close of business. 

1. Subscription and allocation of Services on Dunkirk LNG  

In the context of Security of Supply, the current European energy crisis and in order 

to facilitate the natural gas supply via LNG towards the European Markets, Fluxys 

Belgium propose to change the subscription and allocation of Entry Services for 

Dunkirk LNG. The proposal aims to: 

- Allow Network Users, who have booked newly subscribed regasification 

capacity at Dunkirk LNG (max 3,5bcm), to acquire the Entry Dunkirk LNG 

Services.  

- Request the Network users to submit the request for the Services via written 

during the Call for Market Interest organised by Dunkerque LNG. 

- Allocate such Services on a pro-rata basis based on the allocated newly 

subscribed regasification capacity at Dunkirk LNG of each Network User. 

 Any remaining Services can be subscribed afterwards on a first come first serve 

principle via Prisma. 

The details of these adjustments are set out in ACT – Attachment B. 


